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Inauguration: The Workshop on Android Programming was successfully conducted on 20th 

December 2019 at WMO College, Muttil. The event was inaugurated by Dr. T.P. Muhammed 

Fareed, Principal of W.M.O College. The inauguration ceremony was marked by his 

inspirational speech, setting the tone for the workshop. 

Welcome Speech: Following the inauguration, the Programme Convenor, Ms. Sanila Satheesh, 

a faculty member of the Department of Computer Science, extended a warm welcome to all the 

participants. Her speech created an atmosphere of enthusiasm among the attendees. 

Address by Department Head: Ms. Suma N, HoD of the Department of Computer Science, 

shared her insights on the significance of Android programming and its relevance in the current 

technological landscape. Her address provided a comprehensive overview of the subject. 



 
Vote of Thanks: Mr. Munavvar, the Association Secretary, expressed gratitude on behalf of the 

organizing team and participants for the esteemed guests and dignitaries present. His vote of 

thanks concluded the inaugural session on a positive note. 

Sessions: The workshop comprised two informative sessions. In the first session, Mr. Anoos 

Babu, the esteemed Resource Person and HoD of the Department of Computer Science at GEMS 

College, delved into the history and basics of Android programming. His expertise in the field 

and engaging teaching style ensured that the participants gained a solid understanding of the 

subject matter. 

The second session focused on a hands-on workshop, providing participants with a practical 

experience of Android programming. This session allowed attendees to apply the theoretical 

knowledge gained earlier in the day. Mr. Anoos Babu guided the participants through various 

practical exercises and coding examples, enhancing their skills and confidence in Android 

programming. 
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